EXCITING ONLINE OPPORTUNITIES 
In St. Anne’s we have been using a wonderful online reading programme called 'Reading Eggs' and a Maths Programme called 'Maths Seeds.' Both resources are excellent and provide lots of opportunities for children to play games while reinforcing their sounds and numbers. Currently our P1 Maths Seeds accounts are not up and running. However, they do have an account for Reading Eggs. 
Your login details for both 'Reading Eggs' are in your child's bag on a laminated card. When we get Maths Seeds up and running the login details will be the same, but I will post a message when these are ready to be used.
Please login and give the activities I have allocated a try. The activities reinforce what we're doing in class this week:
Allocated Activities:
· Reading Eggs - one activity on 'r sound’

